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It is September and back to school time!  Whether you are working or retired, back to 
school and school supplies brings back memories we will never forget.  We all strive to 
make a positive educational impact on the children, just like we strive to make a positive 
life-long learning impact on Lambda State. 
 
This month brings you plenty of information for you to read about what has been going 
on in Lambda State.  Many of them require action on your part.  Pay particular attention 
to upcoming activities and the due dates for registration of events such as Executive 
Board, Legislative Seminar, and the Creative Arts Retreat.  
 
As a life-long learner and committed member of Lambda State you can make a 
difference in promotion and retention of our society.  Have you invited a new teacher to 
your next meeting?  Take action now and invite her to something from this mailing!  
There is something for everyone; read Sylvia’s letter to find out what to share and what 
to file concerning all of the attached documents.   
 
There are so many important items attached that I urge you to read all of them as soon 
as possible.  Attachments are being sent in three separate mailings to expedite 
downloading. 
 
An email change for the following should be noted: 
Barb Ragheb, Co-President of Xi 14 has an email change – see mailing  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com   

  


